Cameron Duff - Administrative Director
224 S Main St #B1
Sheridan, WY 82801

Dear Cameron,

On behalf of the Sheridan Public Arts Committee, we propose an exciting addition to the new
green space walkway by the county courthouse. As part of our ongoing efforts to enrich
Sheridan's artistic landscape, we request your consideration in acquiring three remarkable
statues, Cultural Pedestrians, created by Sue Quinlan. These pieces will offer a distinctive
touch to this new and growing public area, enhancing the visual experience for both residents
and visitors.

The price for acquiring these three sculptures is $5,625. To ensure the best possible display, we
recommend placing the statues on professionally designed pedestals to complement the
artwork and the green space. The total cost for the pedestals is $6,704. These pedestals will
elevate the sculptures, giving them the prominence they deserve and ensuring their durability
for years to come.

In addition to this immediate proposal, we would like to introduce a vision for the future of the
green space walkway. The three existing spaces for sculptures offer a unique opportunity to
engage our local art community in new and dynamic ways. We propose to feature rotating
sculptures created by three key groups within Sheridan:

- A high school student sculpture

- A Sheridan College sculpture

- A local artist's sculpture

By rotating these sculptures, we not only showcase the immense talent within our community
but also foster a sense of ownership and pride among our students and local artists. These
displays would further the Public Arts Committee's mission of making art accessible to all and
ensure that the green space remains a lively, engaging area for creative expression.

We are confident that Cultural Pedestrians will be an outstanding addition to this project and
that our vision for future rotating sculptures will continue to enrich the aesthetic and cultural
value of the green space. We look forward to discussing these proposals with you and exploring
how we can work together to bring more public art to the heart of our community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Jill Benson Greg Luhman
Executive Director Committee Chair
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